


A GENEROUS DONATION HAS BEEN MADE ON YOUR BEHALF TO Victoria Angel Registry 

of Hope in memory of Sarah Watkin. Sarah was diagnosed with leukemia when she was � ve years 

old. After a 2 year battle with chemotherapy and radiation, her doctors, family and friends began 

searching for a stem cell donor. Sadly, after an unsuccessful bone marrow transplant and inability to 

� nd a life-saving cord blood unit, Sarah passed away just before Christmas 2014.

Victoria Angel Public Cord Blood Bank is a registered charity o� ering help and hope to thousands 

of people around the world who need a stem cell transplant. We accept donated umbilical cord 

blood from new parents and their babies. The � nancial donation made on your behalf goes toward 

safely extracting, freezing and tissue-typing the stem cells found in cord blood, so more patients 

like Sarah can receive the life-saving treatment they so urgently need.
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�It breaks my heart to see people 
struggling with health issues. I feel 
compelled to help if I am able to do 
so. I have made it my life�s work (as a 
health lawyer) to help patients and 
families struggling with legal issues 
arising from health problems. I have 
donated my hair several times so 
that it can be used to make wigs for 
children with cancer. You could say 
that health is my passion. Donating 
my son�s cord blood was yet another 
way for me to help people facing 
a health care crisis. Victoria Angel 
made the process incredibly easy 
for us. There was not too much 
paperwork and they took care of 
the arrangements. I plan to teach my 
son about the importance of helping 
others, and look forward to telling 
him about the contributions he has 
already made.�         � LISA FELDSTEIN

WE LOVE OUR VOLUNTEERS! 
Victoria Angel Registry of Hope is pleased to announce that the Platinum Angel 
Volunteer Award has been bestowed to Dr. Elisabeth Semple for her exemplary 
dedication to our charitable public cord blood bank. 

Dr. Semple has devoted countless volunteer hours toward developing and 
maintaining the public cord blood program at the highest quality standard. 
Her ardent dedication to the charity is a key factor in our success.  

This award expresses respect and heart-felt thanks to Elisabeth for sharing her time, 
expertise and passion for cord blood banking with Victoria Angel Registry of Hope. 
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OUR�COMMITMENT�TO�QUALITY  
In Canada, all cord blood banks are required to meet standards and guidelines set 
forth by CSA and Health Canada. In addition, many respected Canadian family and 
public banks have voluntarily been accredited by AABB (American Association of 
Blood Banks) and/or the Foundation for Accreditation of Cellular Therapy, (FACT). 

In our last newsletter, we announced our Health Canada inspection success. 
Since then, we�ve completed another rigorous inspection by three international 
FACT inspectors and achieved the gold standard in cold blood banking globally. 
This not only demonstrates our commitment to quality, but it gives transplant 
physicians an additional level of 
con� dence when selecting cord blood 
units from our bank for medical use. 

too precious 
to waste

Dr. Elisabeth Semple

MARKHAM 
STOUFFVILLE 
HOSPITAL BECOMES 
COMMITTED PARTNER
Thanks to funding from our 
Live and Let Live 2015 gala, 
we have been able to proceed 
with a unique �Committed 
Partner Program� at Markham 
Stou� ville Hospital!  

This new program means that 
each Markham doctor, midwife 
& nurse is now educating every 
patient about cord blood. Our 
Too Precious To Waste campaign 
allows parents to make an unbiased 
informed decision about the fate 
of their baby�s cord blood. 

VICTORIA�ANGEL 
CARDS
We are excited to be o� ering blank 
cards for sale all year round! 
Each card has the story of Sarah 
Watkin, a young Toronto girl 
who lost her battle to leukemia. 
Visit our website today to purchase 
your box! www.victoriaangel.org

IN�NEED�OF�LIFE�SAVING 
TRANSP� NT  
Aaryan Dinh-Ali is a 10-year-old Toronto boy with aplastic 
anemia�a type of anemia that is life-threatening without a 
stem cell transplant. Aaryan is in desperate need of a cord 
blood or bone marrow stem cell donor.  His mixed Afghan 
and Vietnamese ethnicity is rare and makes � nding a suitably-
matched donor extremely di�  cult. Our charity is committed 
to increasing awareness and encouraging as many expectant 
parents as possible to donate their baby�s cord blood.  

As we continue to push forward, we will have Aaryon and 
his family in our minds. Every cord blood unit we receive is 

one unit closer to � nding the life-saving match that these sick patients need. 

http://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/toronto/aaryian-stem-cell-1.3383790


